2016 AGM Report

From Here to There & Back 2016 Report
[bookmark: _GoBack]
After the worry of the proposed road closure that did not happen, I changed the start of the routes, which worked ok. Everything went well, even with the overgrown and uneven paths. Numbers up from last year. Made a Surplus of £214.13.

Relocated two signs I misplaced last year
Entries 138     Non-Starters 30     Finished 108

	13 mile entries
	21
	19 mile entries
	23
	27 mile entries
	94

	13 mile non-starters
	2
	19mile non-starters
	4
	27 mile non-starters
	24

	13 mile finished
	19
	19 mile finished
	19
	27 mile finished
	70



Next year’s event will be a week later as Broughton Village Hall has a craft fair on the first Sunday of every month. The main event will be on Sunday 9th July 2017 with the marshals’ walk on Sunday 11th June (might see about doing it on Thursday 15th June also).

I am going to change the middle route to take out the loop around Pitsford Water and take it up to Broughton.

Halls are all booked. 

LDWA: £8.00     NON LDWA: £12.00     UNDER 18s Free.      There will be a limit of 200
NO ENTRIES ON THE DAY. Entries will be acknowledged by Email.
On line entries via www.sientries.co.uk

Alan Leadbetter
